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- Bottle Donation Day!

and in return, children can wear their

Own Clothes!

Please bring in a Bottle of
something delicious for our
ever popuilar Bottle Jombola!!

In preparation for our tombola at the Burghfield May
Fayre, the PTA are holding a non-uniform day on

Friday 26™ April.

Children can come to school in their own clothes in
exchange for a bottle donation. This can be alcoholic or
non-alcoholic but must be unopened.




